
 

 

 

 

Board Members Recall 

IT’S TIME TO TAKE ACTION 
TO SAVE OUR CHILDREN! 
Quote by Don Griffith, Board President, at the 10/5/21 meeting after public  

comments and with total disregard to parents and teachers expressed concerns 

“We will just have to agree to disagree, we know what’s best for your children”  

Do you think the board knows what’s best for YOUR CHILD?  
It’s time to stand up for OUR CHILDREN & FREEDOM!! 

Parents & Teachers Unite  

PROTEST & RALLY 
Tuesday * Oct 19 * 5:30pm 
47-950 Dune Palms Rd, La Quinta  

 
Please Stay On The Sidewalks & Pedestrian Areas.  

 

No Distasteful or Vulgar Messages. Thank You. 

It Is Up To Us to Save Our Children and Ourselves. No One Else Is Going To Do It For Us 


